
BEARSE POND CLOSURE – MAY 8th 

The first treatment of Bearse Pond is scheduled to occur on Wednesday, May 8, 2019.  The pond is being 
treated with a systemic herbicide (Sonar®) to combat the growth of the invasive aquatic plant, fanwort.  
The pond will be closed to swimming, boating and fishing, the day of the treatment only.   


